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NOTICE OF AVAILABILITY/INTENT TO ADOPT 
A MITIGATED NEGATIVE DECLARATION 

COLTON COMMUNITY SOCCER PARK 

APPLICANT: City of Colton 

LOCATION: South of Congress, Florez, and Fernando Streets/west of the Santa Ana River 

Pursuant to California Code of Regulations Title 14, Section 15087 (a), this Notice has been prepared to 
advise that the City of Colton has completed an Initial Study and Mitigated Negative Declaration for the 
proposed project listed above and described above. The IS/MND is available for public review. 

PUBLIC COMMENT PERIOD: The public comment period during which the City of Colton will receive 
written comments on the IS/MND is: 

Beginning: Wednesday, August 28, 2019 Ending: Friday, September 27, 2019 

The City of Colton must receive all written comments relating to the IS/MND no later than 5:00 p.m. on 
Friday, September 27, 2019. Comments should be sent to: 

Deb Farrar 
Community Services Director 
City of Colton 
625 N. La Cadena Drive 
Colton, CA 92324 
Or via e-mail to: DFarrar@coltonca.gov 

DOCUMENT AVAILABILITY: The IS/MND is available for public review online and at the locations 
listed below during regular business hours: 

Colton City Hall ( address above) 
Colton Public Library, 656 N. 9th Street, Colton 92324 
and on the Colton City Website http://www.ci.colton.ca.us/index.aspx?nid=779 

If you are representing or commenting on behalf of an agency, please indicate which agency and a contact 
person with that agency for future reference. If you require information, we urge you to contact Deb Farrar at 
(909) 370-6157 or at DFarrar@coltonca.gov 

Date: August 28, 2019 




